From: Slater, Nathan P <npslater@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk>
Date: Wed, 25 Mar 2020 at 08:58
Subject: FW: St David's Church in Wales Primary School pre-planning consultation
To: 
Good morning Kevin, 

I hope you are well during this time and keeping safe. In response to your query regarding the current PAC consultation, I believe the consultation should be able to continue as planned. All the information regarding the proposed development can be accessed online using the following link https://www.stdavidscwprimaryschool.co.uk/copy-of-whats-new-consultation 
Although I appreciate we have not been able to run an engagement event as planned, this I not a mandatory requirement of the PAC process. However, I am still available if youself or members of the community council / public have queries via email on npslater@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk or vog.nathan.slater@gmail.com. I am also available on telephone between 8:00 and 17:00 weekdays on 01446 704762. These contact details were included on the consultation letter which requested if recipients had queries to please contact me. 
Additionally I know we are currently in uncertain times, but we must try to ensure we continue in the best way that we can using technology such as online consultations wherever possible. I would be happy to accept responses to the PAC from individual members of the Community Council if it would be difficult to formulate a grouped response under the current circumstances. Furthermore, I will also extend the consultation period to 6th March 2020 to allow for an extra week for people to access the consultation material online and submit representations on the proposal. 
I hope the above sets out clearly the current process but if you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to get in contact. 
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